
   Home       Learning 
23rd March 2018 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

In Phonics we have practised all the phonemes 

and our segmenting and blending skills. These 

are the other phonemes we have learnt so far - 

/s/, /a/, /t/, /p/, /i/, /n/, /m/, /d/, /g/, /o/, 

/c/, /k/, /ck/, /e/, /u/, /r/, /h/, /b/, /f/, 

/ff/, /l/, /ll/, /ss/, /j/, /v/, /w/, /x/, /y/, 

/z/, /zz/, /qu/, /ch/, /sh/, /th/, /th/, /ng/, 

/ai/, /igh/, /ee/, /or/, /oa/, /ar/, /oo/, /OO/, 

/er/, /ur/, /ow/, /oi/, /air and /ear/.   

 

Try reading simple words using ‘The machine’ on 

the ICT games website or more complex words 

on Obb or Bob from Phonics Play. 

 

We have also looked at Our Word Tree which 

currently displays the high frequency words it, is, 

in, the, I, go, we, me, be, he, she, was, my, 

you, they, so, said, have, like, there, out, 

little, what, one, were, when and what. 

 

In literacy we have been writing in our Easter 

cards ready to give them out next week.  

Practise name and Easter word writing at home 

to build on this learning. 

 

During maths we have been completing 

subtraction/take away activities using Easter 

bunnies, chicks and eggs.  See if you can complete 

a simple subtraction problem at home e.g. toys in a 

box being taken out, food on a plate being eaten. 

 

Your child’s Literacy Next Step & Rainbow 

Words were reviewed this week and their 

progress has been shared. 

Next week our learning will be based on Easter.  

All children will need a hard-boiled egg in school to 

decorate on Monday 26th March.  Any extras will 

be gratefully received!  We will be completing an 

Easter egg hunt and egg rolling competition as part 

of the celebrations. 

 

The number of children reading at home went up 

considerably this week so thank you to all those 

parents that have spent some extra time reading at 

home. The current target for each class is 15 readers. 

 

Don’t forget to download the school app as this is 

the best way to keep you up-to-date. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Moorlands_EYFS our stars of 

the week will be shared here. 

 

We have organised two Messy Easter sessions in 

the hall on Tuesday 27th March – parents and 

siblings are welcome to attend.  Dormice Class will 

attend the morning session 10:15-11:15am and 

Voles Class will attend 2:00-3:00pm. 

 

There will be no more open phonics sessions; parent 

helpers or P.E until after Easter. 

 

This will be the last Home Learning Sheet before 

the Easter Holidays. Please remember the 

children’s last day is Wednesday 28th March and 

they return to school on Monday 16th April.  

 

When we return to school we will be joined by ten 

chicken eggs which will hatch over the first few days 

of the Summer Term.  We are very excited! 
  

Well done to all the children that read at home this 

week, let’s see if we can beat our target! 


